
 

 

 
 

The Minneapolis Jewish Federation and Jewish Federation of Greater St. Paul’s legacy initiative, created 

in partnership with the Harold Grinspoon Foundation’s LIFE & LEGACYTM program. 

IMPACT STATEMENT 
 

Become a partner in an eternal business 

How would you like to invest in the future of the Jewish people? 

 

Sounds hard to imagine that you can “invest” in something so big- but when you invest in the Yeshiva of Minneapolis 

you leave a long lasting legacy of someone who truly cares about the continuation of our people. 

YOM opened its doors in August of 2012 as the only Yeshiva in Minneapolis, allowing parents to continue their son’s 

Jewish education past the years of elementary school and continue it into their most formative teenage years. To 

quote a noted educator “If we can keep them rooted in the Jewish Community through 18/19 years old we have a 

very strong chance of them continuing this beautiful legacy with pride”. 

 

YOM started with only 7 local 9th graders. But word of the warmth of the Teachers and Community and the success 

that each student enjoyed spread throughout the Midwest and other parts of the country as well. Leading to many 

requests from out of state to join our school and Community. The Yeshiva built dorms, allowing us to house up to 50 

students. We currently have over 40 students enrolled from Minneapolis and 10+ cities from the U.S. and Canada. 

 

The Yeshiva brings a great addition to Jewish life in Minneapolis specifically bringing many new students into the 

community with hopes of eventually settling in Minneapolis. We also have had a great impact on the lives of so many 

of our students and their families. Bringing happiness and success to each student that enters our doors.  

What an amazing legacy to leave for yourself and your family, showing how much you treasure, not just being Jewish 

at heart but practicing your Jewishness with the ideals laid out to us from the Torah, and with a smile on your face as 

you feel proud to carry on the lineage of our great People. 

 

As we continue to grow and provide education for every Jewish boy who wishes to come we need your help to ensure 

that we will be able to provide this love and warmth that all Children need. Legacy gifts allow us to plan ahead, 

continue building, and feel secure that the future of our people will always remain strong and vibrant.  

For more information, contact Rabbi Shlomo Kutoff at 651-356-9605 or 

yeshivaofminneapolis@gmail.com. 

http://yofm.org/

